
 

 

 

Ref : APS/MSCDA/84/2021        June 17, 2021 

    

 ALL THE OFFICE BEARERS / ZONAL OFFICE BEARERS & 

DISTRICT PRESIDENTS/SECRETARIES 

OF THE M.S.C.D.A. 

 

Subject : Press note on UDAAN  

 

Dear sir,  

 

Please find attached letter received from AIOCD vide ref no. APS/AIOCD/84/2021 dated 17th June 

2021 along with Press note released by an investment company (UDAAN).  The same is self – 

explanatory.  

  

You are requested to go through the same and send us your valuable comments in a week time. 

Also circulate the same to your district members for their information and comments.  

 

Thanking you.  

 

Yours faithfully  

For The  MSCDA 

(J. S. SHINDE) 

PRESIDENT 

  








